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Starting Monday, May 6, the Seneca@York campus shuttle bus pickup point will relocate to the eastern side of the Stephen E. Quinlan building, between York University's

Student Services Parking Garage and the Continuing Education building.

For additional details, please visit the campus shuttle page.
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